

Dear Sirs / Madams,

Japan Engine Corporation

Notice for the New Year's Holidays of J-ENG

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continuous patronage of our products.

We hereunder inform the schedule of New Year's holidays and emergency contact during the holidays

as follows.

1. Schedule of holidays

Our office will be closed from December 29, 2020 to January 4, 2021.

2. Contact details

In case of emergencies, please contact the following address.

[E-mail address] service@j-eng.co.jp (technical inquiries)
sales2@j-eng.co.jp (spare parts and service engineers)

General Manager: K.Yoshida (Mobile: +81-90-3279-2087)
General Manager: H.Katayama (Mobile: +81-90-7364-5611)

 General Manager : M.Okazato
 (Mobile: +81-80-2403-8868)

 Deputy General Manager : N.Nagumo
 (Mobile: +81-90-2190-8401)

 Manager : M.Kinoshita
 (Mobile: +81-80-8500-6267)

 Manager : T.Nakatani
 (Mobile: +81-80-1509-6586)

General Manager: T.Matsunaga (Mobile: +81-90-2433-2256)

Counselor: T.Sasaki (Mobile: +81-80-2015-4483)

♦ Imabari Office

General Manager : N.Kato (Mobile: +81-90-3279-1717)

Manager : M.Yamashita (Mobile: +81-80-8310-4014)